
From: Chris Murphy
To: Sandra R. Keeney; Aaron King
Cc: Lee Garrity
Subject: W-3533 - City of Winston-Salem Rezoning Request from RSQ to IP-L
Date: Monday, September 26, 2022 11:37:51 AM

Sandra:
 
Based on the discussions concerning the disposition of the vacant parcel near Diggs, CM Scippio is
wanting to push the item for the 2 parcels with the shotgun houses on Humphrey Street to a later
City Council/Committee cycle. As a result, we also need to continue the associated rezoning (W-
3533) to November 1, 2022.
 
Chris Murphy, AICP/CZO
Director of Planning and Development Services
Winston-Salem/Forsyth County
 
100 East First Street, Suite 337
Winston-Salem, NC 27101
 
Office: 336-747-7049
Mobile: 336-462-7473
 
Email: chrism@cityofws.org
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